
 

 

Memorandum 

 

 

April 12, 1994 

 

To:  City Council 

 Mark Achen 

 Dave Varley 

 Dan Wilson 

 Dept. Heads 

 Dave Thornton 

 Kathy Portner 

 

Fm:  Larry Timm 

 

Re:  Growth Committee Meeting Notes 

 Meeting of April 11, 1994 

 

Attendees:  Linda Afman, R.T. Mantlo, Dan Rosenthal, Reford 

Theobold, Mark Achen, Dave Varley, Dan Wilson, Lanny Paulson, 

Martyn Currie, Jim Shanks, Ken Johnson, Dave Thornton, and Larry 

Timm. 

 

1.  Darla Jean/Airport Annexation Update 

 

Dan Rosenthal reported the outcome of the April 5 Airport Board 

meeting regarding the annexation of Airport lands.  Dan Wilson 

will prepare a memorandum identifying all the services that the 

City has and does provide to the airport.  Dave Thornton reported 

on the development status in the County of several new 

subdivisions to the east and southeast of the Darla Jean area.  

 

Following discussion, the Committee gave staff direction to 

identify a few annexation alternatives which, in addition to 

airport land and the Darla Jean area, also include key vacant or 

developing parcels further to the east and southeast.  These 

alternatives are to be brought back to the Growth Committee for 

discussion as soon as possible.        
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